
Exhibit A 
 

Phased City Council Approval of the Refurbishment,  
Purchase and Installation of Equipment and Supplies to  

Fully Outfit Three Plow/Sander Trucks 
 

Resolution 1st Phase 2nd Phase Amount 

17-0399R 
5/22/2017 

Purchase all necessary parts 
and equipment, as well as 
labor, to refurbish three 
current “sander bodies.” 

 $304, 190.83 

17-0488R 
6/26/17 

 Purchase Cab and Chassis 
to complete the plow 

truck build 

 $253,600.20 

   
Total. Cost for three trucks: 

$557,791.03 

 
The purchase and refurbishing of the new plow trucks in 2017 will be a two phase venture. This is due to 
a delay in the State Contract Assignments.  
 
In the first phase of the project, we purchased all of the necessary parts and equipment, as well as the 
labor involved, to refurbish three current “sander bodies” for a cost of $304,190.83. In the past we have 
made the investment in stainless steel sander bodies for this purpose. By rebuilding the sanders instead 
of purchasing new, the City saves over $25,000 per truck. These will be refurbished by removing and 
rebuilding the stainless Radius Dump Spreader (RDS) bodies with new bearings gears and chains. We will 
also be updating the hydraulic system, box lift cylinder, conveyer system, plows, and electronic controls 
to our current standards.     
 
Phase two includes the ordering of the cab and chassis to complete the plow truck build. This will consist 
of a purchase of three new truck cab and chassis at a cost of $253,600.20.  
 
These phases were separated in order to move forward on the time-consuming process of rebuilding the 
units while waiting on the cab and chassis delivery in order to reduce the time we are without these 
important resources. 




















